
Illinois State University Laboratory Schools 
Photography Non-Permission/Opt-Out Form 

 
Classroom activities and school events sometimes are photographed for purposes of news media 
coverage, school publicity (newsletters, website, brochure, etc.), or internal school purposes. 

 
If you do NOT wish to have your child photographed for any of these options, print out this form, sign, 
and return to the Metcalf School Main Office. 
 

*Please note: This consent applies only to Laboratory School images/audio recordings and does not apply 
to images/audio recordings captured by third parties.  
 

 
 
Student Last Name:   

 

Student First Name:   
 

Student Grade Level:   
 
Check all that apply: 

 
� I do NOT wish to have my child photographed or recorded for news media or school publicity 

purposes (including, but not limited to, the Thomas Metcalf website, ISU website, brochures, 
Laboratory School public social media posts, and other marketing materials) 

 
� I do NOT wish to have my child photographed or recorded for internal school purposes 

(including, but not limited to, the weekly parent newsletters, bulletin boards, Laboratory School 
internal social media posts, and the digital photo board located in the hallway) 

 
 

 
 
Parent or guardian signature Date 

 
 
Parent or guardian signature Date 


